From: tdarch81@gmail.com

Sent: 17 February 2020 13:14

To: Planning Trees

Cc: Parish Clerk Lyneham& Bradenstoke Parish Council; Cllr Frank Ball; Cllr Keith
Webster

Subject: Re: The Malt House, 56 Bradenstoke, Chippenham

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Kate Tate

Good Afternoon

The Planning Committee of Lyneham and Bradenstoke Council have reviewed the TPO application for The Malt
House, 56 Bradenstoke, Chippenham, SN15 4ES.

With the information provided we SUPPORT this application.

Best Regards

Cle Tin t Darch

07729 702359

For and on behalf of
Lyneham and Bradenstoke Parish Council

The content of this email is confidential and intended for the recipient(s) specified in message only. It is strictly
forbidden to share any part of this message with any third party, without the written consent of the sender. If you
received this message by mistake, please reply to this message and follow with its deletion, so that we can ensure
such a mistake does not occur in the future.



